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Our beans are ready! These clever Fox Cub used their excellent counting skills 
to find out how many beans were inside each pod. 

 

It has been delightful in school over the last two weeks. 
We are so proud of our kind, caring children. These two 

Fox Cubs were very proud to get the first ever Nursery 
Head Teachers’ Awards. 

I’m sure that you have all heard of the number of    
bubbles in local schools being asked to self isolate. Thank 

you to our parents and carers for continuing to social 
distance and wear masks. We would love to be able to 

get to the summer holidays without any closures. 
On a final note, it is with sadness that I need to inform 

you that Mrs Marsh will be leaving Burton Green at the 
end of this term. Mrs Marsh has taught almost every 

child in school at some point and we will miss her very 
much. We would like to wish her all the very best. 

 



 

  
 

 

Head Teachers’ Awards 
 

This is always a     
highlight of Mrs     

Atherton’s week. This week 
was extra special as the 
boys gave her a sneaky 
peek of the singing and 
dancing which is part of 
their Year 6 production 

 ‘YE-HA!‘ 
 

We are so proud of our 
Year 6 children. They are 
such an amazing bunch 
and we will be very sad 
to say goodbye in a few 

weeks (tissues at the 
ready, Mrs French…..) 

 

 These creative Badgers have been re-modelling the garden outside of their classroom into the ‘Snail 
Cave.’ They have created a habitat for their new friends and they have shown excellent teamwork. 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception): 98%  
  
Squirrels (Year 1): 82%          
 
Hares (Year 2): 99%                
  
Owls (Year 3/4): 90%           
 
Badgers (Year 4/5): 94%       
 
Foxes (Year 6): 97%           
 
Whole School: 94%  

 

The winning class this week are: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     The race is on with our class reading charts! Foxes have won this half term 
and there a number of classes who are determined to come second! 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

 

 

5th July NHS Big Tea (non-uniform) 

 

 

 

7th July Robin Wood 

12th July DT day 

12th July Careers week 

16th July Reports to parents 

20th July Year 6 barbeque (pm) 

23rd July Non Uniform Day 

23rd July Break up for summer 

26th July Training day 

 

 


